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FT. EUSTIS BLVD TRAFFIC UPDATE Aug 15 – Sep 15
- Disruptions to Traffic as part of Ft. Eustis Blvd Bridge Replacement Project -


NEWPORT NEWS – Temporary daytime lane closures will be implemented on Ft. Eustis Blvd beginning on Monday, Aug 17 for construction activities relating to the Ft. Eustis Blvd Bridge Replacement Project. The lane closures will occur on Ft. Eustis Boulevard (VA Route 105) between the I-64 Interchange at Exit 250 and the Warwick Blvd (U.S. Route 60) Interchange. Exact closure times will vary as required for construction activities. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Motorists should be alert for lane closures and alternate routes prior to traveling in the work zones.  

Please visit https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/va/flap-npnws-105-1 for more information on the Ft. Eustis Bridge Replacement. 
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